
EPD Stakeholder Meeting  
Land Protection Branch  

Discussion of Solid Waste Guidance Documents 
	

The Georgia Environmental Protection Division’s (EPD) Land Protection 
Branch is conducting a stakeholder meeting to discuss new and updated 
guidance documents for the Five Year Permit Review, Underdrain Systems, 
Groundwater Release Notification Requirements, and Transfer Station and 
Collection Operations. The meeting will be held May 1, 2018 from 10 a.m. to 3 
p.m. at the Tradeport Training Room, 4244 International Parkway, Atlanta, GA 
30354. The schedule is as follows: 
 

• 10 a. m. – Noon: Five Year Permit Review, Underdrain Systems at Solid 
Waste Facilities, and Groundwater Release Notification Requirements 

• Noon – 1 p.m.: Break 
• 1 – 3 p.m.: Transfer Station and Collection Operations 

 
The purpose of the meeting is to inform and solicit input from the public and 
impacted organizations regarding the development of guidance documents to 
correspond with the updated Rules for Solid Waste Management (391-3-4), 
effective March 28, 2018. 
	
EPD’s primary goals and objectives are to ensure that stakeholders are given 
the opportunity to understand the rule changes and EPD’s interpretation of 
them in the form of guidance documents. EPD will also listen to comments and 
address stakeholder questions.  
 
Please note that registration is required (no fee) in order for us to ensure that 
there is adequate seating for interested attendees. Register at the following link: 
 

https://geco.gaepd.org/eventregistration/EventDetails.aspx?eventid=74 
	

EPD is accepting written feedback from stakeholders on these issues through 
May 15, 2018 by mail or by e-mail at the following addresses: 
	
Mail:           Chad Hall, Land Protection Branch, EPD 

4244 International Parkway, Suite 104  
Atlanta, GA 30354 
RE: Solid Waste Guidance Document Stakeholder Meeting 

 
E-mail:       chad.hall@dnr.ga.gov  

Subject: Solid Waste Guidance Document Stakeholder Meeting	


